
ADVERTISEMENT

The Bradford County Road Department is currently accepting applications for a full-time, qualified Heavy

Equipment Operator at a pay rate to be determined by level of experience. Applicants must possess a

High School Diploma or G.E.D. and a valid current Class B Florida Driver's License is preferred. Applicants
must complete and pass a field test to be considered for hire. Applications along with a job description
may be obtained from the Bradford County Road Department, 812 B North Grand St. in Starke or from
the county's website at www.bradfordcountvfl.sov. The deadline for accepting applications is June 28,

2024, before the close of business. Bradford County is an Equal Opportunity Employer. For questions,

please call (904-966-62431.


